Office of the Faculty Senate, OAA

Portland State University Portland State
P.O. Box 751 UNIVERSITY

Portland, OR 97207

To: Susan Jeffords, Provost

From: Portland State University Faculty Senate
(Vicki Reitenauer, Presiding Officer; Richard Beyler, Secretary)

Date: 4 May 2022

Re:  Summary of Senate Actions

At the regular meeting on 2 May 2022 (held as an on-line conference), Faculty Senate approved
the curricular Consent Agenda with the new courses, changes to courses, dropped courses,
changes to University Studies clusters, and changes to programs listed in Attachment E.1 to the
April Agenda.

05.10.2022 — OAA concurs with the curricular consent agenda with the new courses,
changes to courses, dropped courses, changes to University Studies clusters, and
changes to programs.

Also as part of the Consent Agenda Senate approved the changes to the Global Perspectives
Sophomore Inquiry course, as specified in Attachment E.2.

05.10.2022 — OAA concurs with the changes.
Senate further voted to approve:

* An extension of the charge of the Ad-Hoc Committee on Academic Program Review and
Curricular Adjustments to June 2023, as stated in Attachment E.3.

05.10.2022 — OAA concurs with the extension.

* Textual changes regarding diversity, equity, and inclusion for the University’s Promotion and
Tenure Guidelines, as specified in Attachment E.4.

05.10.2022 — OAA concurs with the changes.

Best regards,
Vicki Reitenauer Richard H. Beyler

Presiding Officer Secretary to the Faculty
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Susan Jeffords, Ph.D.
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs



